
■ Community 
Council 

November 26, 2018 

To: Ross Haddow, City of St. Paul, DSI 
Re: Triple Shift Entertainment, LLC and Sun Ray Lanes. 
CC: Katherine E. Becker, Becker Law Firm, P.A. 

Paul Sawyer, Chair, District 1 Land Use Committee 

The District 1 Community Council was contacted by a representative from the sale 
of Sun Ray Lanes to Triple Shift Entertainment, LLC. We were informed of the 
sale, and told that there would be no changes in the current business operations of 
the bowling alley. 

The group is requesting a waiver on the 45 day waiting period for the transfer of the 
liquor license. This was discussed amongst the Land Use Committee Chair and the 
Executive Director, and District 1 does not have issue with the proposed waiver of 
the waiting period. 

Should you have questions, please contact our office at 651-578-7600. 

Regards, 

Betsy Mowry Voss 
Executive Director 
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